SANBORNTON ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT

P.O. Box 124

Sanbornton, New Hampshire 03269-0124

NOTICE of RE-OPENED PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that a re-opened public hearing will be held Thursday, December 22, 2016 
in the Sanbornton Town Offices at 7:00 p.m. concerning the following:

CASE #493

A request from Ralph & Kristin Rathjen as Applicants, for an Appeal from an Administrative Decision, said decision made by the Sanbornton Planning Board on November 3, 2016.

Applicants seek reversal of administrative decision by the Planning Board concerning proposed use of applicants’ farm for a wedding/events venue.  Applicant’s farm (aka KREBS Farm) is located at 315 Upper Bay Road and is identified as Tax Map 10, Lot 113.   

The property is located in the General Residence Zoning District.
General Business to begin at 7:00 p.m.






Tim Lang






Chairman 






Zoning Board of Adjustment
Abutters and the general public are invited to appear in person or represented by counsel to state reasons why the request should or should not be granted. 
